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Comments: I strongly support the USDA Forest Service's application to the USDI Bureau of Land Management

and ask you to say yes to the Pactola Reservoir-Rapid Creek Watershed Withdrawal.

 

I also support expanding the area covered by the withdrawal to include all federal lands in the Black Hills. These

lands are environmentally important and sacred to many native communities. They also supply clean, healthy

water to many native and non-native communities. Please keep them safe from development and mining.

 

I ask that the Forest Service to do an Environmental Assessment (EA), and ask for a Finding of No Significant

Impact (FONSI) when the EA has been completed. 

 

Thank you for protecting this beautiful, sacred and important area.


